February 5, 2023

In an era when so many organizations are trying to, at best, maintain their status or, at worst,
fight off dying a slow death, we recently learned from Michigan state Knights of Columbus
leadership that our order is one of the only fraternal organizations out there actually growing!

In fact, your local St. Charles Council 2084 recently welcomed two new members, Isaac Rewa
and Sean Truba, and we have at least one other young man ready to join, with several other
prospects.

We think we understand the attraction. The Knights of Columbus is very forthright about why we
exist: to help Catholic men and their families grow in their faith while providing service to those
who need it in our communities. We put faith and family first within our structure of charity,
unity and fraternity.

United as brothers, we can and do accomplish amazing things. Join an active, growing
organization by going online to kofc.org/joinus. Signing up there will make you a Knight
immediately. We then will get in contact with you to join our local council. It's that easy. If you
have any questions, contact Grand Knight Mike Karpus at gk2084@mikofc.org or 616-225-9419.
We look forward to you joining in our rallying cry, "Vivat Jesus!" that is, "May Jesus live!" or
simply, "Jesus lives!"
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